
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

You may have received a letter from your current Medicare Part D prescription drug plan 
telling you that starting [effective enrollment date], your prescription drug plan won’t cover 
your prescription drugs. This is because MassHealth is enrolling you in a One Care plan, 
which will be your new health care and drug plan. 

 

Here is some important information about the changes to your drug coverage. 

• Starting [effective enrollment date], you will receive all of your MassHealth 
and Medicare benefits, including Medicare Part D, from the One Care plan 
that we tell you about in the other materials in this envelope. 

• Your One Care plan will become your new Medicare Part D plan. This means 
that your last day of coverage in your current prescription drug plan will be 
[last day of the month before your effective enrollment date]. You cannot keep 
your current Part D plan and be in a One Care plan at the same time. 

• You will continue to receive your prescription drug benefits from your current 
plan through [last day of the month before your effective enrollment date]. Your 
new prescription coverage from the One Care plan will start on [effective 
enrollment date]. There will be no gap in your prescription drug coverage. 

• If you do not want to be in One Care, you may stay in your current prescription 
drug plan. You just need to call MassHealth before [last day of the month 
before your effective enrollment date]. 

 
 

  

 

 

OC-PartDinsert (Rev. 01/17) 
 

 
www.mass.gov/masshealth/onecare 

One Care and Medicare Part D 

More information about your One Care 
plan is included. 

If you have any questions, please call: 
MassHealth Customer Service Center 
Monday–Friday, 8:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m. 
1-800-841-2900 
TTY: 1-800-497-4648 
(for people who are deaf, hard of hearing, or speech disabled). 

http://www.mass.gov/masshealth/onecare

